
On June 15th we were lucky enough to to have a visit from the Author Sarah Griffiths, who shared her latest book with the
children and then answered lots of questions. This was a really informative morning. A huge thank you to Mrs Bates who provided
this opportunity for the school and our children.
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BENCH DONATION 

The school recently received a donation of three benches from Shropshire Homes. They will be placed throughout the KS1 & KS2
areas and will provide some much needed outdoor seating. They will be especially useful during the summer term.

SCHOOL BENCHES

It has been a great few weeks back since the half-term with many events happening in and around school.
The summer fayre took place on Saturday 10th of June and was exceptionally successful. We had a wide
range of activities and stalls running, including splat the teacher! We were fortunate with the weather
enjoying sunshine and warm temperatures throughout the event. As ever, I would like to pass on my
thanks to the Friends' Association and to all the parents who supported us during the day. The event
raised an incredible £2,280. As part of this total, we also received a kind donation of £100 from the
Waters Upton Store.

Last Monday was Anglo-Saxon Day for Key Stage Two where our children learned about archaeology,
runes, religion as well as investigating Anglo-Saxon artefacts. The children really enjoyed the day.

Last week our school was presented with the LCT attendance shield during  the Friday assembly. We won the shield for finishing
top of the primary school attendance league. This is a fantastic achievement as the league was a very popular and well contested
event. This award really reflects the work of our children and parents in ensuring high levels of school attendance. The shield is
on display in out trophy cabinet in the main reception.

We still have many exciting activities planned before the end of term including: careers day, sports day, transition sessions and
the film reward afternoon for winning the attendance league.

Best regards,

Adam Ames



The Super Safeguarding Squad has been hard at work for several weeks producing information
leaflets for children an families. These leaflets cover apps such as Instagram, TikTok and
WhatsApp and showcase some of the online dangers that may present in their use. They will
be releasing the leaflets through the Dojo Platform and making them available in the school
entrance hall.

They have worked really hard on these and it has been pleasing to see their passion for online
safety through their role in the Safeguarding Squad.



PRIDE. PASSION. PURPOSE
This week we are focussing on children's comments and thoughts about their learning in
school 

"I LOVED THE ANGLO-SAXON DAY BECAUSE I"I LOVED THE ANGLO-SAXON DAY BECAUSE I"I LOVED THE ANGLO-SAXON DAY BECAUSE I
REALLY ENJOYED THE ARCHERY" AMELIA - CLASS 3REALLY ENJOYED THE ARCHERY" AMELIA - CLASS 3REALLY ENJOYED THE ARCHERY" AMELIA - CLASS 3

"ANGLO-SAXON DAY WAS AMAZING" EVA - CLASS 3 

"THE AUTHOR VISIT WAS GREAT IT WAS INTERESTING TO FIND
OUT ABOUT HER BOOK AND BEING AN AUTHOR" - PHOEBE -

CLASS 4

"I am really enjoying swimming lessons because, personally, I find
it a fun sport" Alfie - class 5

"In history, I have enjoyed learning all about the Titanic" Flora -
Class 5

III" I FOUND LEARNING ABOUT THE TUDORS FASCINATING
. I FIND IT INTERESTING TO FIND OUT ABOUT PEOPLE

IN THE PAST" GABRIELLA - CLASS 4

" I liked having to predict what would happen in our class text -
Five Children and IT - and then find out the actual answer"
Freddie - Class 4



ANGLO-SAXON DAY

EXCEPTIONAL SPORTING ACHIEVEMENT 

A huge well done to Lilly-
May, who achieved a
second place finish in the
Telford Dance Festival at
Charlton on the weekend.
A great result, Lilly-May,
we are all very proud of
you!
 



Remember....

why not follow our

school's Twitter page

where we post lots of

information, photos and

celebrations of the

children's wonderful

achievements. 

TWITTER

@CRUDGINGTONLCT

INSTAGRAM

SARAH GRIFFITHS - AUTHOR VISIT

We have launched  a Instagram page

https://www.instagram.com/crudgington_primary

we will be developing this over the coming weeks.
please give us a follow!

The children had a wonderful assembly finding out about Sarah Griffiths' latest book - The
Lost Voices. Our children asked lots of questions about the book and being a writer. Our
children have a clear passion for reading and storytelling. 
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PRESENTATIONPRESENTATIONPRESENTATION   


